
It's spring – finally – and we'll all be back in school in a few days. 
It seems there is a light at the end of the proverbial tunnel: hooray! 
Please read on for more information about the upcoming virtual 
escape room, as well as news of an exciting project that we want 
lots of people to get involved in. We'll also be arranging a second-
hand uniform sale before Easter so you can get your hands 
on some summer uniform before the new term, and there will 
be a Bag2School collection after Easter, so watch this space.

NPSA

The NPSA 100 Club 
The March draw was held on Wednesday, 3rd March and 
the winning numbers were: 78; 31; 9. Congratulations to 
our winners!

If you previously requested a number but haven't yet set 
up a standing order to pay for it, you will have been sent 
an email (please check your spam folder or get in touch

with us at npsabath@gmail.com) Numbers that are not paid for are not included in the 
draw, so please put your payment arrangements in place as soon as you can.

If you'd like to join The 100 Club, at a cost of just £2 per month, you can complete the 
application form here.

Challenge 21

OVER 
£1,350

RAISED!

YOU 

CAN 

STILL 

PAY IN!

The start of this year felt like 
challenge enough on its own, 
so a huge thank you to 
everyone who nonetheless 
took part in Challenge 21. 
Together we have raised over 
£1,350. If you haven't yet paid 
in your sponsorship money, it's 
not too late – the NPSA bank 
details are available on the
school website.

mailto:npsabath@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/qdDxkeHMgoqFuFJm6
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/challenge-21


A Newbridge Primary School Family 
Cookbook is coming to a kitchen 
near you.

Designed to tickle the tastebuds of 
kids and grown-ups, this cookbook 
will be a delicious mix of firm family 
favourites and celebrity chefs’ 
recipes, beautifully illustrated by 
Newbridge children.

Although this project is still in its 
planning stages, we are inviting 
contributions from our wonderful 
school community.

There are two ways in which you 
can get involved:

Can you help?

NPSA cookery book
Roll up, roll up, bakers, tasters and chefs alike.

NEWPROJECT!

We are very excited to get all 
the children involved and 
will be announcing further 
details about in-class 
illustrations soon. 

1. We would love you to send us up to THREE of your favourite recipes. It could be a 
bake, a breakfast, a starter, a snack, main course or dessert, could be seriously gastro 
or a super quick fix.

Please send your credited (name of creator/publication from which the original 
recipe came) contributions to newbridgecookbook@gmail.com

2. If you have worked on something 
similar or have experience of 
graphic design, publishing 
software and print layout, 
we would welcome your 
support. Please get in touch at
newbridgecookbook@gmail.com

mailto:newbridgecookbook@gmail.com
mailto:newbridgecookbook@gmail.com


Escape Room
Our first-ever virtual Escape Room is well underway, and will launch at the end of term. 
Do you have what it takes to solve the clues, unravel the mystery and escape the locked 
room?!

The Escape Room will be available to access via the school website and will remain 
available throughout the Easter holidays: a fun thing to do with the family one evening, 
or on a rainy day. More details in the end-of-term newsletter.

Free money for the NPSA

It's really simple to use, just shop at smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1014793-0 or with 
AmazonSmile ON in the Amazon shopping app, and Amazon will make a donation to the 
NPSA. We remind everyone about these simple fundraising devices every month, but 
they really do make a difference: we recently received a donation from Amazon of over 
£90, thanks to all your Christmas shopping.

You can also continue to support the NPSA through the Giving Machine for other online 
purchases at retailers like Iceland, M&S, Argos, Travis Perkins, Pets At Home (and lots 
more!) All you have to do is start your shopping at our Giving Machine page here.

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1014793-0
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/newbridge-primary-school/

